
 

 

Job Opportunity 
 

Chief Executive  
 

Ards and North Down Borough Council 
 
A vacancy currently exists within Ards and North Down Borough Council for the post 
of Chief Executive and applications are invited from suitably qualified and 
experienced candidates. 
 
Please follow this link to access the application pack and recruitment documentation.  
GetGot™ Portal - Job Details - GGSP127 Chief Executive, Ards and North Down 
Borough Council (getgotjobs.co.uk) 
 

Closing date for receipt of completed applications is 4.00pm on Friday 26 April 2024. 
 
If you have any queries please contact Paula Hamilton, Senior HR Officer, Local 
Government Staff Commission on 028 9031 3200 or via email on 
paula.hamilton@lgsc.org.uk. 
 
To have an informal discussion about the job role, please contact Rosemary 
McCullough, Head of Human Resources and Organisational Development (Ards and 
North Down Borough Council) by email at 
rosemary.mccullough@ardandnorthdown.gov.uk or by telephone on 07818797672. 
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